
12/13 CHS music concert

12/20 7:00 Christmas Play 

12/21 3:05 Dismissal

1/2/24 School resumes

1/11  AR points due

We hope you had a great Thanksgiving!!  Thank you for your continued 
work in helping encourage your student to read at home.  We are looking 
forward to our next AR party which will be held at CHS.  We will be using both 
gyms and the wrestling room.  Students will rotate through different activities 
and we will utilize our bounce house and blow up dart board with Velcro balls.  
Students will also get to have root beer floats as part of the rotation.  It 
should be a lot of fun. 

Thank you for ensuring your student is prepared the elements as our 
weather continues to cool and more snow begins to fly.  We want to ensure 
our students have what they need to stay warm and enjoy the winter time of 
year.   

We are looking forward to the Christmas play this year and other 
holiday traditions.  The CES play will be December 20th at 7 p.m. in the 
auditorium.  Thank you for encouraging your students to do their best as they 
learn the music and for the students participating with different roles in the 
play.  We hope you can join us for what is sure to be a fun night.   

December 21st should be fun. We will be partnering with the Cokeville 
Library and believe Santa will be at the library to greet students and provide a 
goodie bag in addition to the caroling, party, and other activities CES has 
planned for that day.  It should be a great day before break and we are really 
looking forward to it.       

As we approach our Christmas Break, we hope you are able to enjoy 
some extra time with your family.  We have a full day of school on December 
21, 2023.  School resumes on January 2, 2024.  Thank you again for 
continuing to support your child’s education.        
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kenneth Dietz 
Cokeville K-12 Principal.  
   
 



                 Flu Season Reminders
*Flu symptoms come on quickly, while cold symptoms are gradual
*Fever is experienced with more serious illness such as strep or influenza
*Body aches and chest discomfort are more severe with flu
*Students experiencing vomiting, diarrhea, or fever of 100.4* or greater should stay home until 
24 hours after symptoms are gone without use of Tylenol or Ibuprofen
*It is helpful, but not required, to report specific illnesses to the school including strep, norovirus, 
influenza, pink eye, hand foot and mouth, etc.

Christmas Play Costumes
K - Nice dress
1 - Dark pants and shirts for reindeer (the rest will be provided)
2 - Nice School clothes
3 - Coats, hats, scarves, gloves etc. to be carolers
4 - Green clothes
5 - Dress clothes
6 - Students will be assigned

Parents, our annual Early Childhood Census is now happening! We ask that you go to www.lscd2.org and click 
on the link provided  to access the census and fill it out for any of your children who are birth to 5 years old 

and not enrolled in kindergarten yet. The district uses this information to plan for future needs of our schools 
and to get important information to you the year before your child will enter kindergarten. In January, there will 
be a census worker in your area that will contact you if you have not filled out the census online. The census 
will be open now through January 25. Thank you for taking the time to complete this census! If you have any 
questions about the census or have trouble accessing it, please contact Emily Isaacson 307-885-7129. 


